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There is ZERO Transparency with Mail-In Voting and EVERYBODY knows it is RIPE 

for CHEATING.  IT must stop in Oregon and the entire United States.  We The 

People deserve to have CLEAN AND SECURE ELECTIONS.  We The People 

deserve to have faith that our sacred right to vote - that is ONLY for citizens of the 

United States - is not defrauded by unverified and/or stolen ballots.  We The People 

deserve one-day voting, IN PERSON, paper ballots and most importantly PROOF OF 

CITIZENSHIP AND VOTER ID.  END MAIL-IN VOTING TODAY.  

 

Thank you. 


